
 
Big Changes are Coming: Understanding 

the DOL’s New Overtime Exemption Rules 

and Developing Strategies to Address Them 

The U.S. Department of Labor has issued new regulations that make signifi-
cant changes on whether employees can be classified as exempt from mini-
mum wage and overtime laws.  In this webinar, attorneys from Kemp Smith’s 
Labor and Employment Law Section will provide comprehensive information 
on the requirements of the new regulations, including: 

 

 The new salary requirements to maintain exempt status                 

 Options and ramifications of reclassifying employees to non-exempt status 

 Strategies for structuring salary increases and reclassifications 

 
 

To register for this FREE OF CHARGE webinar please RSVP  to: 

Michele Miller 

michele.miller@kempsmith.com  

 

Please include the following in your email: 

Full Name 
Company Name 
Email Address 
Phone Number 
Webinar of choice: Webinar 1  (7/11/16) or Webinar 2  (7/14/16) 
 

Once registered, you will receive a follow-up MS Outlook Calendar Invite 
with event details and call/log-in information.  
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FREE  

90 minute  

webinar available  

 

Webinar 1 

Monday, July 11, 2016 

12:00 - 1:30 PM  MST 

or 

Webinar 2 

Thursday, July 14, 2016 

9:00 - 10:30 AM MST 

 

Hosted by Kemp Smith’s 

Labor and Employment 

Department:  

 

C.B. Burns 

Michael D. McQueen 

Charles C. High 

Gerald G. Howard 

Abe Howard-Gonzalez 

Gilbert Sanchez 


